
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
         
           Tuesday 8th May 2018 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
 
Further to our topic letter which included details for this term’s enrichment activities, the Year 3 & 4 
Marvellous Middle will now be on Wednesday 6th June. The time remains the same at 9:15am.  
 
The children will have prepared a performance to showcase their learning over the first half of the term. 
You will also have time after to look through the children’s topic books and work.  
 
Our apologies for any inconvenience caused by this change of date and we hope you will still be able to 
attend.  
 
 
 
Thank you for your support,  
 

 
 
Mr C Pickup               Miss Hayley Glassock  
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